Dear Friends,

September is Hunger Action Month and Associated Churches will be holding a Community-Wide Congregational Food Drive.

We are asking all congregations to participate by collecting food and/or monetary donations during September.

We are so very grateful for your partnership to improve the lives of others by extending a helping hand.





Yours in Christ, Rev. Roger Reece, Executive Director

Dear Friends,

September is Hunger Action Month and Associated Churches will be holding a Community-Wide Congregational Food Drive.

We are asking all congregations to participate by collecting food and/or monetary donations during September.

We are so very grateful for your partnership to improve the lives of others by extending a helping hand.





Yours in Christ, Rev. Roger Reece, Executive Director



